
 

  

 

Put on the Armor of God  
Put on the whole armor of God, that you may be able 

to stand against the schemes of the devil.            
Ephesians 6:11  
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UPCOMING EVENTS:    
MARCH:  

28ñApril 1  No School ñSpring Break  

APRIL:  

7    2:00 Dismissal ñFaculty Meeting  

8    Fun Friday ñTie Dye Day  

8        Mrs. Michaelsenõs Birthday 

11      Popcorn Monday  

15      NO SCHOOLñGood Friday  

18     NO SCHOOLñEaster Monday  

24      1st -4th Grade ñSinging at Church 8:30 a.m.  

  
   

Have a fantastic Spring Break!  We will see you back on Monday, April 4th!
  

As the weather gets warmer 
and warmer, please send a 
refillable water bottle to 
school daily with your child.        

Church News 
It is that time of year 
again!  The Youth Group 
Plant Sale order form can 
be found on pages 3-5 on 

this newsletter. 
All the dates have been  

updated. 

The Baby Bank  
For our end of year service opportunity, we are 
collecting items for the Baby Bank.  These items 
are needed:  
Baby Blankets  
Baby Lotion (regular & sensitive skin)  
Baby Shampoo (regular & sensitive skin)  
Baby Wash (regular & sensitive skin)  
Diapers Sizes 5 & 6  
Diaper Rash Cream  

TOTAL ITEMS COLLECTED FOR  THE  
 BABY BANK:  173  

School Fundraiser Opportunity  
The Chicken Basket at  645 Joliet Road I -55 & Route 83,  Willowbrook,  on old Route 66, has 
again generously offered to support Trinity Lutheran School by hosting a fundraiser for the 
entire month of April.  Twenty percent, 20%,  of your check will be donated back to the school.   
No special form is  required.  When you pay your bill, tell the cashier you are fund raising for 
Trinity.   Funds generated support the Tuition  Assistance Fund.   Carry -out available.  See 
their Easter ad on page 2.  

Do you have pictures that we could share 
from Lutheran Schoolsõ week?  
If you do, please send them to  
trinitylutheranschool@comcast.net . We invite 
you to go to our website  and check out all the 
fun we had at Mytls.org.  

http://www.mytls.org
http://www.tlbr.org
mailto:trinitylutheranschool@comcast.net


 

 



 

  



 

 



 

  


